
 

 

 

 

 

 

Sports House, Level 2, Quad 1 
8 Parkview Drive 
Sydney Olympic Park NSW 2127  
(02) 4731 5000           
admin@kartingnsw.com.au 

 
30th August 2021 
 
 
Mrs Anna Kubelka   
Office Manager 
Eastern Creek Karts 
50 Peter Brock Drive 
EASTERN CREEK  NSW  2766 
 
 
Dear Anna 
 
In reply to your track modification request, please find the following: 

Karting NSW conducts an annual safety check on the karting tracks at Eastern Creek operated 
by Eastern Creek Karts Pty Ltd (ECK) to certify that the tracks meet applicable safety standards. 

We have reviewed the modification application submitted by ECK including its annexures 
dated 31 March 2021 (DA/S29/3/97), and the Martens Report dated 30 July 2021 and its 
annexures providing additional information. 
 
We confirm that the plans indicate a minimum run-off area for karts that leave the track of no 
less than 10 metres and otherwise comply with relevant safety standards. If the works are 
performed in accordance with the plans, the tracks appear to be safety compliant. 
 

Following completion of the modification application works, Karting NSW will require that 
access be granted for the purpose of conducting an inspection of the ECK karting tracks to 
ensure they comply with relevant safety standards as constructed. 

Kindest regards 

 

Phil Middleton 
State Track Inspector 
Karting (New South Wales) Inc. 
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